
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

SYSTEMS AVAILABILITY – 11/11/17 
INTELLIGENCECONNECT 

CORRECTION 
 

OCTOBER 31, 2017 
 
 

Beacon Health Options IntelligenceConnect System will be unavailable on: 
Saturday, November 11, 2017 from 6:00 AM (ET) until 
Monday, November 13, 2017 at 10:00 AM (ET) for software upgrade. 
 
This update will have no impact on your ability to enter and receive 
authorizations. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


